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        Co-Vice Chair Boquist & Boshart Davis 

        Committee Members 

 

From: Lisa Wish, Hood River County 

 

I oppose HB 2796 due to safety and environmental concerns.  I believe the ATV 

riders have plenty of legal designated areas for riding in our state already.  

I am concerned with the emissions these vehicles emit as well as their safety record 

involving crashes and deaths. We need fewer vehicles on our roads, not more! 

 

Thank you. 


